
 

 

In wake of recent events, the ASCWU Student Government board met this past Friday to 
discuss next steps for the students. It was at this meeting that options of resignation, recall 
election and simply compromising was brought forth to the team. We, then met this morning 
with administration to discuss the next best option and found that it is in the best interest of this 
institution and the students to move forward as a board in a positive direction for the betterment 
of all parties involved. This decision not only allows for the individuals who would like to run for 
office next year to have a clean and robust Election in May, but also allows the current board to 
allocate our resources in a manner that is most effective to all students on this campus. Henry 
Ford once said, “Coming together is a beginning; keeping together is progress; working together 
is success.” We believe this speaks to our current actions as a collective team and we hope to 
continue to serve the students we represent for the rest of this year. 


